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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
P7 Airdrie Academy Transition Visit 
 
You will already be aware that the Primary 7 children have been participating in a variety of virtual 
transition events with Airdrie Academy and have enjoyed getting to know some of the staff there.  
 
Due to COVID-19 the traditional transition days that we would normally have unfortunately can’t 
take place. Instead, children will be given the opportunity to visit Airdrie Academy on Monday 14 

June for a short transition visit from 9.30am – 11.30am.  
 
Whilst there they will get a tour of Airdrie Academy and will participate in a lesson with a member of 
the Airdrie Academy Teaching staff.  
 
Children should come to school as normal. Miss Wallace and I along with 2 senior pupils from the 
Academy will accompany the children there and back. We have chosen to walk over and that way we 
can do some fun things too! As we are walking, please ensure that your child is suitably dressed for 
the weather and is wearing comfortable footwear.  
 
They should bring a snack and water bottle with them and we will return to school before lunch, 
although Miss Wallace and I have a wee surprise for them on the way back  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs M Reid 
Head Teacher (Acting) 
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